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Orgain LLC of Irvine, CA is voluntarily recalling a limited production run of its Organic 
Protein Powder + Superfoods, Creamy Chocolate Fudge flavor, because it may contain 
an undeclared sesame allergen.



People who have a sesame allergy or severe sensitivity to sesame run the risk of serious 
or life-threatening allergic reaction if they consume this product. Protein Powder + 
Superfoods, Creamy Chocolate Fudge 43.8 ounce/2.64 lb. is an item exclusively sold at 
Costco. The impacted product is limited to four lots and has been traced to select Costco 
warehouse locations, but not to Costco’s e-commerce site. No other Orgain products or 
retailers are affected by this voluntary recall.

No illnesses have been reported to date.

A co-manufacturer inadvertently used sesame in a limited production of Orgain's 
Organic Protein + Superfoods, Creamy Chocolate Fudge flavor. The co-manufacturer 
informed Orgain that the product was distributed with an undeclared sesame allergen 
and Orgain initiated the recall.

Orgain is working closely with Costco and the U.S. Food and Drug Administration 
(FDA) on this recall. Costco has notified its members who purchased the affected 
product between September 8th – 28th.

We recommend that consumers return any unused product marked with the below lot 
numbers and expiration dates to a local Costco for a full refund. The product comes in a 
43.8 ounce/2.64 lb., white plastic package marked with the lot number and expiration 
date printed on the bottom.

Lot No. Exp. Date

3212 EL 14 7/31/2025
3213 EL 14 8/1/2025
3214 EL 14 8/2/2025
3228 EL 14 8/16/2025

The impacted product was distributed to select Costco warehouse locations between 
September 8th -28th in Alabama, Alaska, California, Connecticut, Delaware, Florida, 
Georgia, Hawaii, Illinois, Indiana, Iowa, Kentucky, Maryland, Massachusetts, 
Michigan, Missouri, Nevada, New Hampshire, New Jersey, New York, North Carolina, 
Ohio, Oregon, Pennsylvania, Puerto Rico, South Carolina, Tennessee, Texas, Virginia, 
Vermont, Washington, Washington D.C., and Wisconsin.



Please contact the Orgain Consumer Care Team at 888-881-4246 or support@orgain.
com, Monday through Friday between 8-11 am and 12-5 pm Pacific, for any questions 
and support.


